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Based on the 2020-23 Executive Order, out-of-state health care workers, who have been issued
a temporary permit from the Department, may now practice either under the direction of IDPH/IEMA or

under the direction of a state licensed long-term care facility, a state regulated hospital, or a FQHC.



